
cust.tnj9o.;o 

1 West Franklin St. 

Baltir:,ore, March 21st, '94. 

Dear Pt-esident Gilma.n:-
1 

Carter has been down here, and I have arranged with 

him to come into the hospital in June. He seems a very pleasant fellow, 

and I am very glad indeed to be able .to secure him. 

Everything has been going on smoothly in your absence, 

so far, at least, as the Medical Faculty is cancerned. 

Sincerely Yours, 

lrfl Osler 
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